
          

  

 
 

 

We affirm our  goals to represent  al l  Staff at  Auburn 
Univ ersity ;  promote better  understanding,  
cooperat ion,  and communicat ion among al l  
const ituent  groups and to endorse the mission and 
goals of Auburn Univ ersity .   
 
 
 

Ou r  M i ssi o n  

O cto b er  2025 

  

 

A n n o u n c e m e n t s  &  R e m i n d e r s                  
 

Upcoming Event 
The AU Staff Council is excited to host our annual Professional 
Development event Tuesday, December 2, 2025, at the Melton 
Student Center. The day will kick off with coffee and sign-in at 
7:45 am, followed by a brief welcome from Auburn University 
President, Dr. Chris Roberts. Attendees can engage in breakout 
sessions featuring a variety of speakers. A delicious Taco Mama 
catered lunch will be provided, accompanied by an inspiring 
keynote speaker. The event will wrap up by 1:00 pm. Seating is 
limited, so reserve your place now by scanning this QR code:   
 

 
 
 

 S p i r i t  O f  E x c e l l e n c e  W i n n e r s  
HR website had not been updated since March, but we are 
happy to announce that it has been and would like to share and 
congratulate the winners dating back to April.  
September 2025  
Lindsay Norris -College of Education 
Carolyn Brown-Facilities Management 
August 2025  
Rebecca Sue Gonia – College of Education 
John Forrest Moore – Campus Safety and Security  
 

Check it Out 
Faculty & Staff Tours of the Gogue Performing Arts Center: 
November 3rd from 2pm-3pm get your tickets 
now.  https://goguecenter.evenue.net/students/events/FST-
STU  
 

ARE YOU SIGNED UP FOR AU ALERTS  

 
Stay informed. Stay safe. Sign up 
now.  https://www.auburn.edu/administration/campus-
safety/aualert/index.php  
 
DID YOU KNOW   
The Employee Hardship Fund provides financial support to 
eligible Auburn employees (Staff, Administrative & Professional 
and Faculty) who are experiencing temporary financial hardship 
due to a qualifying life event. It is funded entirely by voluntary 
charitable donations. 
https://auburn.edu/administration/governance/staff-
council/hardship-fund.php  
Check out the Limited time merchandise that is only available 
until October 31st All proceeds benefit The AU Employee 
Hardship Fund  
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